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Dear Readers,

Please help SDM commemorate its 40th anniversary in 2010. We have some special articles planned and we’d like to include you!
Please take a few minutes to answer the following questions; then fax or email your comments to Heather Klotz, associate editor; fax 248-502-1098; e-mail klotzh@bnpmedia.com.
[Please print.]
1. Do you currently have a subscription to SDM magazine?

[   ] Yes
[   ] No

2. If so, approximately how long have you been reading SDM? ___________________________________________________
3. Do you keep archives or selected issues of SDM? If so, please describe your collection – which issues do you keep and why? ______________________________________________________________________________________________________
4. How has SDM helped you with your business? ______________________________________________________________________________________________________
5. Do you have a favorite issue or article that you look forward to receiving?
[   ] Yes
[   ] No

If so, which one and why? ______________________________________________________________________________________________________
6. What is your favorite department in SDM? Why? __________________

_____________________________________________________

7. Do you have a favorite memory regarding SDM that you’d like to share? _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Your name _____________________________________________

Telephone: __________________  e-mail: _____________________
